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June 1, 2010 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPO, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 

 RE:  Piggyback Request for James W Mitchell High School 
   RFP # 08-134-Land O’ Lakes High School Pictures– Bryn-Alan/Lifetouch 

 
On May 5, 2009, official action was taken to allow James W Mitchell High School to piggyback RFP 
08-134-SN Land O’ Lakes High School Pictures. This request expires on June 21, 2010. James W 
Mitchell High School is requesting permission to piggyback Land O’ Lakes High School Pictures RFP # 
08-134-SN awarded to Bryn-Alan/Lifetouch to cover school pictures for next school year beginning on 
June 22, 2010.  
 
The third year renewal for the Land O’ Lakes High School Picture RFP # 08-134-SN with Bryn-
Alan/Lifetouch is included in a separate memo and being presented to this board meeting. Bryn-
Alan/Lifetouch was contacted to verify their willingness to extend this contract to James W Mitchell 
High School.  They have indicated in writing (attached) that they are willing to do so.  The contract will 
cover the period of June 22, 2010 through June 21, 2011.   
 
During the past year, Bryn-Alan Photography merged with Lifetouch and performance issues occurred.  As a 
result, some schools have chosen not to renew their contracts and have selected other alternatives, including 
rebidding.  The schools listed below have chosen to finish out their contracts and Nancy Alfonso, School Board 
Attorney, concurs that these schools can legally do so as their contracts are not contingent upon the satisfactory 
performance of the other bids that were not renewed. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at your earliest convenience. 
 
KDG/sn 
Attachments  

Lora B. Lester
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